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Change in message exchange when using an arrival notification (IE3470) for vessels with shared cargo space
On 11 June 2011, a change was made in the AREX system. The change concerns the response messages sent by Customs when a customer lodges an arrival notification (IE3470). When the customer first lodges an entry summary declaration (IE315/IE313) and after that a separate arrival notification (IE3470), Customs will respond to message IE3470 by sending one of the following messages to the operators (transport company and representative) indicated in message IE3470: “Entry Release” (IE330), “Control Decision Notification” (IE361), Entry Release Rejection (IE322) or “Entry Release with corrected data” (IE329). Later, when the customer (same or different than the one who lodged message IE3470) presents the goods to be unloaded with message IE347, response messages IE330, IE361, IE322 or IE329 are not sent again.
At the beginning of July, a change will be made in the production environment. The change concerns response messages sent by Customs when message IE347 is submitted. After the change has been implemented, response messages IE330, IE361, IE322 and IE329 will be sent to the operators (transport company and representative) indicated in message IE3470 as well as to the operators indicated in message IE347. If control results have been received before message IE347 has been lodged, message IE330, IE322 or IE329 will be sent as the response message. The exact date for when the change is to be implemented will be provided later. 
Further information is available from Customs at:
sahkoinen.tullaus@tulli.fi
Message Exchange Support





17.6.2011





www.tulli.fi








